
 

 
 

School Hall 
Friday 22nd November 

5-7pm 
FREE entry! 

 
All children invited (preschool-Y6) 

*** Children MUST BE ACCOMPANIED  
by a responsible grown up at all times! *** 

 
FREE drinks!  

Bring a drinks bottle and we’ll top it up with water or 
squash at no charge! 

Hot dogs 

Tuck shop 

Hot drinks 

Face  
painting 

Games & prizes 



 
 

THANK YOU! 
 

We would like to thank everyone who supplied items 

to be put into the Christmas Shoeboxes. We were 

able to make up 34 shoeboxes.  

 

You are invited to join us in our special Shoebox 

Service on Tuesday 12 November at 3.45pm in St. 

Luke’s Church, Newton Poppleford. At this service 

these boxes will be added to the ones donated by 

other members of the community and church family. 

Then they will start their journey to children around 

the world. 



 

SIDMOUTH LIBRARY 

Family Storytime 

Local author Jenny Moon 

will be reading stories for 

families from her book "Folk 

Tales of Rock and Stone". A 

collection of tales featuring 

statues, adderstones, cliffs 

and quarrymen, magic 

stones, gems, fossils and 

stones spinning across wa-

ter. Jenny tells hundreds of 

tales a year to children and 

adults.  

Weds 13th Nov 3.45pm 

Tickets £1 adult, 50p child. Ask at desk. 

Folk Tales of Rock & 

Stone  



THIS LETTER IS FOR CHOIR MEMBERS ONLY                           
8th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have been asked if the choir could sing at the School  
Christmas Fair on Saturday 7th December at around 3pm again.  
I’d really appreciate it if you could confirm whether your 
child/children can sing on that afternoon. They could wear a 
Christmas hat so they look a bit festive!  
 
Please complete and return the slip below to the office so we have 
an idea on numbers as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
We have also been asked to sing at the Art Society Christmas 
Party on the 19th December. In view of having 75 members in choir 
this term I will need some parents to help walk us down to the 
Pavilion and back!  We hope to leave school at 1.00pm and return 
by 2.00pm. If you are able to help please tick the box below on the 
reply slip. 
 
For those going to VIAM please note coach payment needs to be 
paid by early December via our online system.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mary Raffell  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Choir 2019 
 
 
I confirm that ____________________________________ would 
like/ is unable  to be part of the choir on Saturday 7th Dec at the 
School Christmas Fair.  
 
I will bring my child to the Fair and will be responsible for them 
whilst they are there. 
 
Signed _________________________________________ 
 
Date_____________ 
 
I can/can’t help walk the choir down to the Pavilion on Thursday 
19th December from 1.00pm – 2.00 pm. [  ] 


